SCHOOL NEWS

Children in Need | Sports Events | Flu

Parents' Evening Feedback

I hope you found your Parents' Evening consultation useful this week and you feel updated about your child's progress as well as the social and well-being aspects of being in school. We sent the books home before the meetings for you to look at and I hope you found this useful. We would really appreciate your feedback on your Parents' Evening experience and I invite you to complete a feedback survey on the school website. You should receive an email and a notification on the School Spider App which will direct you to the survey. Thanks in advance for your comments.

Children in Need



It's that time of year again when we take great pride in supporting this wonderful charity.

We would like to invite children to come to school next Friday in their usual uniform but to make any spotty additions and/or Pudsey accessories. The children can bring any donations you would like to make and hand to their class teacher.

Sports Fixtures

This week and last saw both our boys and girls football teams playing matches against other schools. Even though both teams were defeated, they displayed extremely positive attitudes, commitment and never gave up. The opponents were experienced teams but this didn't phase our pupils! Our thanks to the parents who were very supportive as always.



Our Athletics team were also busy again this week, taking part in a local competition. Special awards were given to Ethan for determination and to Isabelle, for positivity and teamwork. Well done to all the children and my thanks to the staff involved.



Flu Immunisations



You will have been contacted by the Flu Immunisation Team regarding their upcoming visit to school. All parents must either give

their consent or refusal. Please ensure you respond whatever your decision may be. You can follow this link: https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/ information?Id=106045&Type=FLU

Kind regards,

Cathy Beddows and the

Etchells staff